Distinguished Representatives, please issue a Do Pass recommendation for HB1519. Transparency regarding public
health issues, especially during a time of crises such as a pandemic is critical if North Dakota citizens are going to make
informed decisions regarding the safety and health of their families. HB1519 will move us one step closer to becoming a
healthier, more informed, and ultimately safer state. Thank you.



